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Senator Rex Patrick: asked the Civil Aviation Safety Authority on 22 May 2018—

Senator PATRICK: There's a detailed set of concerns that the federation has laid out
as to what did not occur in the investigation of the tyre matter and in the TCAS
matter, and hence the relation to what I've tendered to the committee. I don't know
where we go from here, Chair. I'm disturbed by that and maybe they need some time
to look at it and respond. Could we also get the TCAS file?
CHAIR: I'm satisfied that Mr Carmody and his team will mull over this for a little
bit, and we'd look forward to a further conversation soon and not after waiting for
next estimates. When you think you've satisfactorily had a look and talked to the
commissioner, you might contact Dr Thompson and we can just have a meeting for 15
minutes-
Mr Carmody: Chair, that would be fine. I'd also be happy to provide you with a
specific written response on the issues that you've raised surrounding this so you
would have something formal, if that would suit the committee as well?
CHAIR: Yes, I think that's suitable for the committee.
Answer —
The information requested has been provided to the Committee under a covering
letter from the CASA Chief Executive Officer and Director of Aviation Safety of 8
June 2018.


